Attachment A - DCHI PEATT Feedback Email

Form Approved
OMB No. 0923-0047
Exp. Date 12/31/2018

Dear PFAS Exposure Assessment Technical Tools (PEATT) Recipient,

On behalf of the CDC’s National Center for Environmental Health (NCEH) and the Agency for Toxic Substances
and Disease Registry (ATSDR), thank you for requesting the PEATT. As part of routine PFAS program
management, we are seeking your input in regard to the PEATT's utility and benefit to your organization. Please
let us know if you have leveraged the PEATT, and in what capacity. We would greatly appreciate specific
examples if you are able to provide them. Thank you for your time, and please direct any questions you may
have to pfas@cdc.gov.

Best,

[Insert Signature Block Here]

ATSDR estimates the average public reporting burden for this collection of information as 10 minutes per response, including the time for reviewing
instructions, searching existing data/information sources, gathering and maintaining the data/information needed, and completing and reviewing the
collection of information. An agency may not conduct or sponsor, and a person is not required to respond to a collection of information unless it
displays a currently valid OMB Control Number. Send comments regarding this burden estimate or any other aspect of this collection of information,
including suggestions for reducing this burden to CDC/ATSDR Information Collection Review Office, 1600 Clifton Road NE, MS D-74, Atlanta, Georgia
30333; ATTN: PRA (0923-0047).
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